Date: 04:37 PM MST, 12/15/2020
From: Jacob Tollman <jacobtollman96@gmail.com>
To: Chris Colligan <ccolligan@usa.net>
Subject: Re: Permit

On Mon, Dec 14, 2020 at 10:54 AM Travis Johnson < Travis.Johnson@malheurco.org> wrote:

Jacob, Per our phone conversation the Malheur County Sheriff's Office does not have any issue with your plans to build near the
1351 Hwy 201 address. We have the ability to respond to your area. Just for your knowledge know that we generally don’t have
more than two deputies on at a time and depending on their location it can take a considerable amount of time to respond that far
out. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Travis Johnson

Undersheriff, Malheur County
541-473-5126





